STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE — TOWN OF SURRY
SELECTMEN
MEETING MINUTES APRIL17, 2023

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 P.M. Present were Jay Croteau, Bruce Smith and Steve
Goldsmith.

The Town of Surry received ck# 480 in the amount of $45.00 from Sherri Martin for Building permit
#1151 for a deck.

Jay Croteau spoke with Pete Bissell about designing a septic system for the town garage.

Jay Croteau also is working on the Building permit for Dickie Davis. Wednesday evening for Planning
Board meeting April 26, 2023.

New Intent to Cut for Ginger Maxwell /Lakeville Shores for 2023 Map 5A Lot 111.. Report of Cut for 2022
nothing to report.

The selectmen signed payroll.
The selectmen signed and paid bills.

Appointment for Ken Maynard@ Town Clerk’s office. Bruce Smith spoke with Wayne Brown about the
Budget Committee opening.

The selectmen discussed Will Williams property as a health hazard.

Jay Croteau signed the Give Peace a Try triathalon for July 15, 2023.

Signed letter to Surry Gravel requesting a copy of the bond.

The selectmen signed the purchase and sales agreement for the Conservation Committee.

The selectmen signed the cemetery lot purchase and turned the document to the Town Clerk including
the check to the Trustee of Trust Funds.

The period to sign up for exemptions has closed.
The selectmen discussed warrant articles for exemptions for next town meeting.

Jay Croteau motioned to accept the minutes. Steve Goldsmith seconded the motion. The selectmen
agreed to accept the minutes.

Erica Payne was referred to the town clerk for a missing plate.
Jay Croteau motioned to adjourn. Steve Goldsmith seconded the motion. The selectmen agreed adjourn.

The meeting adjourned at 9:00 P.M.



